
Southwark Council has partnered with Parent Zone Local to
support parents and families to improve online-safety and

digital resilience.



To find out more about the Parent Zone Local programme and
how it can support families and pupils at your school, and to
learn about the free resource available, schools are invited to

attend our virtual professionals sessions.



These sessions are open to all Southwark schools, and would
be suitable for Designated Safeguarding Leads, family/parent

support workers, or any school leads or teachers with
responsibility for online-safety or an interest in this area.




FREE CPD FOR SOUTHWARK SCHOOLS
 Supporting families with digital

resilience and online safety

Friday 14th January -  16:30-17:15



Wednesday 2nd February - 12:30-13:30 

Free Sessions for Education Professionals  



To sign up for one of these sessions,  visit

https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/pro-events 
or scan the QR code below

https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/pro-events

